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Sheridan

INT2014/6142/L 29/10/2014  21:16:40 I live next door and have seen the plans. The proposed work is in keeping with the area, will enhance 

the quality and outward appearance of the property and is an atttractive design. It does not appear to 

have any issues of overlooking my property or reducing light significantly, but I would like further 

reassurance that a) this is really not the case and b) the permission is such that any future occupants 

would not be able to change the structure in a way that overlooked or reduced light to my garden. Once 

these points are addressed, I fully support the proposed work.
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